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Comments: This past summer my son, grandson and I used the Holland Lake Campground as a staging area for

a trek into the Bob Marshall Wilderness Area.  We enjoyed our respite in this beautiful place before embarking on

our backpacking journey.

 

We Montanans greatly value our public lands.  We enjoy the solitude, the beauty, and the pure magnitude of

such wonderlands as the Holland Lake region.  Unfortunately the proposal by Powdr to expand the Holland Lake

Lodge stands in stark contrast to the values we hold so dear.  The removal of an enormous number of trees, the

increased traffic in an already heavily impacted area, and the deterioration of greater human impact will have a

seriously detrimental effect on one of our state's treasures.  I strongly oppose the proposed expansion on the

Holland Lake Lodge property.


